
Town Council Meeting 
July 27, 2017 

 
The July 27, 2017, Town Council Meeting was called to order by Denise L. DiFranco, President of the Foster Town 
Council, at the Benjamin Eddy Building, Foster, Rhode Island, at 7:00 p.m. 
 
The following members were present: 
Denise L. DiFranco, President 
Chris Stone, Vice President 
Gordon Rogers 
Michael Dillon 
Cheryl Hawes, excused 
 

 
 
 

 
I. 

 
 

II. 
 
III. 

 
 

IV. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

V. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PLEDGE OF  
ALLEGIANCE 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
A. Pole Petitions  

 T. Parker Road 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
 

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 
 
 
No Public Comment 
 
No Announcements 
 
 
 
Gordon Rogers moved, Michael Dillon seconded to accept the DPW 
Directors review to allow one new Pole on T. Parker Road and to relocate one 
pole from the Easterly side of T. Parker to the Westerly side. 
 
Denise L. DiFranco, aye; Chris Stone, aye; Cheryl Hawes, aye; Gordon 
Rogers, aye; and Michael Dillon, aye. Motion carried 5-0. 
 
 
Gordon Rogers moved, Chris Stone seconded, to adjourn the meeting. 
 
Denise L. DiFranco, aye; Chris Stone, aye; Cheryl Hawes, aye; Gordon 
Rogers, aye; and Michael Dillon, aye. Motion carried 5-0. 
 

 
A digital sound file is made a part of the record for a complete account of the council meeting. 

 
Submitted by 

 
 
 

Susan M. Dillon 
Town Clerk 
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